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Date:  28th June 2024 

 

 

Teachers of SEC Art are kindly informed that the specimen papers at Levels 1-2 and 2-3 have 

been updated to state that candidates may work in full colour or monochrome. The marking 

schemes for both papers have also been updated to reflect this change, in line with the relevant 

assessment criteria. 

 


